
Printed on: 02/02/2015 09:05:19

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2014/7745/P 31/01/2015  02:00:07 While the CGCA does not object, we lament that the applicant has missed an opportunity to propose a 

design that is more in keeping with this interesting, warehouse-style building, which although not listed, 

does contribute to the character of the area. The proposed roof extension, while perhaps not visible 

from the street, is visible from many vantages in the surrounding area and, thus, the CGCA would 

prefer to see a design that complements the existing building and its setting more appropriately.
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